

Department of Education Region III

DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS





Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City Tel. No. (045) 322-5722; 888-0582 / Fax Nos. (045) 322-4702; 887-6099

March 7, 2013

TO: Elementary and Secondary School Heads

THRU: The Public Schools District Supervisors

Sirs/Mesdames:

Attached herewith is the letter from the Executive Director of Pearl S. Buck Foundation – Philippines, Inc. which is self-explanatory.

Please provide the needed data in the template if applicable in your school.

Thank you for the usual support.

LUZ C. ARRIOLA

OIC - Schools Division Superintendent

SDS/kha



Property St. Marchia Hermanian and Philippines, Inc.

4 March 2013

MRS. LUZ C. ARRIOLA
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education
Region III, Pampanga

Dear Superintendent Arriola:

Warm greetings!

RE: REQUEST FOR DATA ON BIRACIAL CHILDREN IN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

May I respectfully request from your good office data concerning the biracial children that are currently enrolled in the public elementary and high schools in Angeles City?

The Pearl S. Buck Foundation – Philippines, Inc. (PSBP) is an affiliate of the Pearl S. Buck International (PSBI) in Pennsylvania, USA. Since the 1980's, PSBI has been serving biracial children particularly the Amerasians in Angeles City, Pampanga through its Sponsorship Program.

Through the generosity of our sponsors, the Pearl S. Buck Foundation has continually extended financial assistance (school attendance support) to all of our sponsored children from pre-school to high school. At present, our office is currently preparing its medium term plan. However, we lack data that are necessary for our planning and programming, hence, this request.

Please find attached a template of the needed data. I fervently hope that the elementary and high schools in your Division could assist us by emailing the requested data from each school at one or at the property of the school at one or at the property of the school at the school a

I am hoping for your favourable response. Thank you very much and with all good wishes!

Very truly yours,

Maria Margarita R. Lavides, MPP

Executive Director

Telephone No. (02) 9255960 Mobile No. 0928-5034324

Office address: 2/F Timog Building, #28 Eugenio Lopez St., Brgy. South Triangle, Quezon City, Philippines

NAME OF SCHOOL:		
ADDRESS OF SCHOOL:		

BIRACIAL CHILDREN THAT ARE CURRENTLY ENROLLED (SY 2012-2013)

(Please note that BIRACIAL children are Filipino children that could be half- American, half – European, half – Australian, half – Japanese, half- Korean and the like.)

NO.	NAME OF BIRACIAL CHILD	GRADE/ YEAR LEVEL	DETAILS OF BEING BIRACIAL
1	Example: Christopher L. Gillispie	Grade 2	Half - Filipino, Half - American
2			
3			
4			
5			
6			
7			
8	1		
9			
10			
11			
12			
13		1.0	
14			
15			